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Tectvs 
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By email: darreny@tectvs.com.au  
 

 

 

Dear Mr Yoon 
 

Nan Hai Pu Tuo Temple of Australia Inc - Extension of time  
 
I refer to your correspondence on 14 February 2023 requesting a three-year extension to 
the construction period for the previously granted Development Authorisation for the Nan 
Hai Pu Tuo Temple located at Sellicks Hill. 
 
Pursuant to s115(8) of the Planning, Development and Infrastructure Act 2016, and taking 
into account the project challenges and delays experienced from COVID-19 impacts on 
international travel and availability of technical expertise, along with the interrelated nature 
of the elements, I have determined that a three-year extension of time to complete Stage 2 
is appropriate in this instance.  
 
This extension will enable the completion of Stage 2 within revised construction deadlines, 
consistent with the plans and specifications already approved. The revised completion 
period now requires Stage 2 to be completed not later than 7 March 2026, which aligns with 
the current approved completion date of stage 3. 
 
Should you have any further queries in relation to this matter in the interim please do not 
hesitate to contact Greg Ahrens, Senior Planning Officer, on (08) 7133 2361 or via 
greg.ahrens2@sa.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Robert Kleeman 
Manager, Crown and Impact Assessment 
as delegate of the 
Minister for Planning 
 
Cc: EDALA@yankalilla.sa.gov.au  
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